
 

 
 
 
 
31/10/2018 

Ref No.:  F2010/01613 
 
Ingrid Berzins 
Resource Assessments 
NSW Department Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 

Sent via email: ingrid.berzins@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Berzins, 

Wallerawang Quarry - Modification 2 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed modification to the Wallerawang 
Quarry. I note the request for comments was sent to the general Forestry Corporation of NSW 
(FCNSW) e-mail address (info@fcnsw.com.au), which has also been the contact address used in 
previous correspondence. I request, again, for all correspondence related to activity within the 
Central Tablelands, in particular Wallerawang Quarry, be directed to Jason Molkentin, Regional 
Manager, Northern Softwoods Region at jason.molkentin@fcnsw.com.au 
 
In relation to the above modification, FCNSW has no comment further to what has been included 
within the Environmental Assessment (EA). We confirm consultation on the modification was 
sought by Wallerawang Quarry and FCNSW provided comment directly to the consultant, which 
has been included in the EA. FCNSW will take great interest in the forthcoming major modification 
of DA 344-11-2001, particularly in relation to rehabilitation. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Melanie Klootwijk 
Stewardship Supervisor 
Northern Softwood Region 
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